
Do you like competition? 

Do you like to read?  
Do you talk about books with friends?  

 

Sign up for this year’s library club: 
B A T T L E 

of  the 
B O O K S ! 

 

 Meetings & competitions will be held in the library Mondays 

after school with Ms. Wrobel starting Mon. Jan. 13th.  

 The 5 book titles we’ll read this year will be revealed at the 1st 

meeting on Jan. 13th. Copies will be available for checkout! 

 You DO have to sign up with a team of 3-5 people. Recruit 

your competitive, book-reading friends! 

 You DON’T have to come to every meeting. But you DO have 

to come to 2 competition meetings held at West Middle. We 

will plan those dates to fit our schedules as best as possible. 

 West Middle’s winning team will travel to Mill Middle in 

Williamsville on Thurs. April 30th to compete against other 

middle schools in the final BATTLE OF THE BOOKS! 


